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As this will be the last newsletter of the school year, we would like to say many, many thanks for your continued 

support over the year.  

‘It’s time to say goodbye; our year has come to an end. 

We have many cherished memories and made many small new friends. 

We have watched your children learn and grow and change from day to day. 

We hope that all the things we’ve done have helped in some small way. 

So, it is with happy memories, we send them out the door. 

With great hope and expectations for what next year holds in store.’ 

 

Working in partnership with you all has enabled the children to make fantastic progress in their learning and 

development this year. It has been an absolute pleasure to see your children blossom and grow. We are very proud 

of everything that they have achieved, as we are sure you are too. Together, we have certainly given the children ‘the 

roots to grow and the wings to fly’ and for most of our children it is now time for them to spread their wings and fly 

on to their next journey in school. We will miss each and everyone of you.  

As you already know reading is a priority at 

Lee Brigg School. Research shows that 

children who are read to every day from an 

early age have better language skills later in 

life and they perform better academically. 

Reading also positively impacts children’s 

wellbeing. Therefore, over the summer 

holidays please continue to read books daily 

to your child.  Please remember ‘there is no 

app to replace your lap!’ 

 

 

Once again, we cannot thank you enough for all the support you 

have given to us and your children. Many thanks for your 50p 

weekly contributions. These have enabled your children to take 

part in lots of baking and tasting activities, which they have 

thoroughly enjoyed. We have also been able to buy new 

resources for our outdoor area.   

We hope that you all have a wonderful summer; hopefully, the sun 

will shine for us all.  

School and Nursery re-open to children on Wednesday 6th 

September.   

Love from Mrs Windsor, Mrs Hough and Mrs Standring. xx 

 

 


